24,

LATE ITEM

The Chairman referred to a late report requesting approval to accept a tender for carriageway
chipsealing. She advised that the report had not been included in the agenda as the required
information was not available at that time, but that it was essential that a decision on the letting of a
contract be reached at the present meeting, rather than being deferred to a subsequent meeting.

It was resolved that the report be received and considered at the present meeting.



